
   
 
 
 
July 5, 2023 
 
Robert M and Susan Ann Decuyper 
7845 East Dynamite Boulevard 
Scottsdale, AZ 85266 
 
Via Email 
 
Re: GLO Patent Easement Abandonment – Letter of No Objection 
       7845 E. Dynamite Boulevard, City of Scottsdale, Maricopa County, APN #212-21-018 
 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Decuyper: 
 
On behalf of Arizona Public Service Company (“APS”), I have reviewed your request for APS’ consent to 
the abandonment of a 25’ wide portion of the 33’-wide GLO patent easement along the easterly boundary of 
the above-referenced property.  
 
APS has no objection to the abandonment of the GLO easement as described above.  
 
Please use caution when working in the vicinity of the underground electric service feed to the existing 
residence. This feed enters the property near the southeasterly corner and proceeds underground to the 
northeasterly corner of the residence. Also note that the “Proposed Future Cul-De-Sac per City of Scottsdale” 
shown on the plans appears to be in conflict with the underground electric service feed to the residence. 
Contact APS Constomer Construction East, 602-493-4401, as early in the planning process as possible in 
order to avoid conflicts and provide adequate electrical service to the new construction. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 602-371-7847 or 
james.generoso@aps.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
James R. Generoso, SR/WA 
Senior Land Agent 
 

Land Services 
P.O. Box 53933 
Phoenix, Arizona 85072 
Mail Station 3286 
 


